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Greg Goodwin <galtsg@verizon.net>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 8:03 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

RE: RIN 3038-AC61

I believe we should be given the right to choose our own level of risk. 10:1 ratio is truly unacceptable. The
absolute minimum should be at least 100:1

Thanks for your consideration in "not" over-regulating us responsible traders.


